
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  Neil Jensen, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:   Fair Board Water Truck Request 
 
MEETING DATE:  May 16, 2023 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Fair Board is requesting to use the water truck on multiple dates during the summer.  See 
below: 

• April 29th horse racing  

• May 5th horse racing 

• May 26th-28th demo derby 

• July 1st-4th grandstand events 

• September 30th horse racing 

• October 7th horse racing 
 
Some of these dates are over but this should be approved by City Council regardless.  The 
request from the Public Works staff is that they bring the truck back clean from dirt.  It also 
would be best to fill the truck up with fuel upon return.  
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please approve the dates for the Fair Board use of the water truck. 
 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 

Please make a motion to approve the dates for the Fair Board use of the water truck. 
 
 


